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Greeting Sir Knights, 

 

April brings us to one of the most holy days for all Christians and 

Sir Knights.  Our Easter celebration throughout the country will 

bring us together to remember the religious significate of the day 

but also the fellowship that we all feel toward each other.  The 

Grand Encampment Easter observance will be held April 12,2020 

at the George Washington Masonic Memorial, Alexandria.VA.  Sir 

Knight Ken Weaver is organizing a carpool for the Northern part of 

the state and Sir Knight Mike Pizzola is organizing a similar 

carpool for the central and lower part of the state.  Please contact 

either Sir Knight for details and let us gather for prayer and 

fellowship. 

 

April starts the new spring ceremonial schedule.  Time to introduce 

your fellow Royal Arch Masons to the Christian lessons taught in 

the Commandery degrees.  St. John Commandery will be 

conferring the Red Cross Degree on April 9th at 818 Market Street, 

Wilmington DE.  Then on April 27th Trinity Commandery #3 will 

be conferring the Order of Malta Degree again at 818 Market 

Street.  This meeting will also be Trinity’s grand visitation.   Please 

come out and support the officers and our new members.  

 
I would ask every Sir Knight to consider calling another Sir Knight 

and invite them to join you in attending any of our three 

commandries.  Also, please keep the Commanders or Recorders 

advised of any Sir Knights that are ill or could use our assistance.   

 

 

 

May this Easter season be a joyful one and my God bless you and 

your family. 

 

Update: Grand visitation for St. John’s Commandry has been 

rescheduled for June 11, 2020. 

 

Yours In Templary, 

Randy Mullen 

Grand Commander 

 

 

If you know a minister that would be a good candidate to take part 

in the Holy Land Pilgrimage, let the members of the Committee 

know. The new members are the Grand Commander Randall 

Mullen, Past Grand Commander John A. Eberly and Lawrence 

Biederman.  All expenses are paid for by the Grand Commandery of 

Delaware. If you are interested in contributing to the fund to send a 

minister in the future, send your contributions made out to the 

Grand Commandery of Delaware and mark in the memo that it is for 

the Holy Land Pilgrimage. 

 

Donations can be sent to the Grand Recorder at: 

 

Mark Irwin 

6420 Shutt Road 

Spring Grove, PA  17362 

 

Thank you for your prayerful consideration of this valuable tool to 

help ministers in their efforts to preach the Gospel! 
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